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Mark Anthony

New York-11701

25th August 2012
Lara Cromwell

Assistant Marketing manager

Global Solutions

New York-11701

Dear Sir,

As you are aware, this is my last day at the office, I would like to express my pleasure in working with your company. I am very grateful and thankful to you for all the help and support received from you.

In particular, Jennifer Linton from Training team guided me through the training program. Her training techniques are very unique and are very helpful. I will always remember what she taught me.

In case of any further paperwork or case closures, my cell phone number is +987-789-7412. I can also be contacted at my personal email address which is lara@mail.com.
Thanking you,

Kind Regards

Lara Cromwell
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